
Who Can Register Online? 

If you are a continuing student, seeking a degree, taking classes at the time 

registration begins and are eligible to take or have taken ENG 101, you are 

eligible to receive a PIN number to register online. Students who have skipped a 

semester and wish to register, must meet with an Academic Advisor.

You can use your PIN to register for courses online and make changes to your 

schedule. You will need to meet with your Academic Advisor to obtain your PIN.  

Your PIN will be different each semester and will be de-activated at the end of the 

Add/Drop period in Week 1. You will only get one PIN for Summer and it will be 

de-activated at the end of the Add/Drop Period in Summer 1. You are strongly 

encouraged to register sooner rather than later. If you have a hold on your 

account, you may not be able to use your PIN to register. Please refer to the 

video “How to View my Holds” on the “Student Services/Resources” tab to learn 

how to locate your holds.

 


